
School of the Future 

4021 Parkside Avenue 

Philadelphia, PA 19104 

Free parking on campus 

    
 

 

Join the Team of Guides 
PCCY is hosting a gaming event on Saturday, October 6, 2018 for of children from across the 

Greater Philadelphia region.  Guides greet children and families as they register for the event 

an orient them to the schedule of the day, the “lay of the land” and escort children to their 

gaming session.  Guides are the lifeline of this event, able to tell families where the restroom 

facilities are located, where and when food and beverages are available and what activities 

are taking place.  Guides will be the “go to” contact for participants with key information to 

help navigate the many events throughout the day.  If you like children, like to meet new 

people, and would enjoy guiding groups across a small college campus, this is an ideal 

volunteer opportunity.  
 

Pick a shift:       Event Location  

• Saturday, October 6th – 8:00 am to 11:00 am 

• Saturday, October 6th – 11:30 pm to 2:30 pm 

• Saturday, October 6th – 3:00 pm to 6:00 pm 

 

Who is sponsoring this event: Public Citizens for Children and Youth, the 

region’s most respected child advocacy organization engaging citizens to support 
public policies that help children thrive.  

 

Find out More and Register:   www.pccy.org/stemcraft 

 

 

Volunteer! 

Sept 16/17 

Volunteer! 

October 6th  

http://www.pccy.org/stemcraft

